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To: CVG Airlines and Ground Operators 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  A4-A6 Breezeway Closure  
 

Date: January 6, 2016 

 

 The breezeway that connects gates A4 and A6 will be permanently closed effective immediately.  The 

Host commissary has been relocated to this area and requires this breezeway to be closed to allow 

business to be conducted safely. Jersey barriers will be placed shortly at either end of the breezeway 

to prevent motor traffic from traveling through. Ground operators are reminded that traffic exiting out 

of the Concourse A bag make-up area should only use the one way exit lane to the ramp service road, 

cutting across the A4 gate area is prohibited.  

 

 With the relocation of the Host commissary expect to see increased traffic at the service elevator near 

gate A6, please use caution when working in this area. Visitors and non-delivery vendors coming to 

Concourse A are asked to park in the ramp parking area located on the south side of Concourse A. 

Parking at gates to access concessions for any length of time is prohibited.  

  

 

                


